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Town of Enfield 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

 
Notice is hereby given that the next meeting of the Enfield Zoning Board of 

Adjustment is to be held Tuesday April 26, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. in the Public Works 

Facility located at 74 Lockehaven Rd. 

 

 

 The Board will meet to discuss process and administrative issues. 

 

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend. 

 

Scott Osgood, 

Zoning Administrator  

 

POSTED   April 25, 2016  

 

 

 

 


